Second Grade Wilmeth Longhorn Newsletter
September 2nd-6th



We have enjoyed getting to know your child this week and look forward to next week.


Upcoming Dates:


September 2nd- No School


September 12th-Grandparent Lunch and Curriculum Night K-2 5:30-6:15 3-5 6:15-7:00


Reminders:


Please feel free to send your child to school with a healthy snack and water bottle.


Mrs. Cabalero’s room is a peanut free classroom. Please keep this in mind when sending snacks in.


Has your child grown over the summer? Please take a moment to check what they are wearing for dress code. Three finger straps and shorts need to be finger tip length.











7 Habits- What would be possible if our school was filled with students who were responsible, who showed initiative, who were creative, who knew how to set goals and meet them, who got along with people of various backgrounds and cultures, and who could resolve conflicts and solve problems? We are excited to give our students the tools to make this happen.











Homework: We will begin homework next week (9/9/13-9/13/13). You can expect to see details in our next newsletter.





Parents,


The PE teachers would like you to follow us on Twitter, @wilmethpe.  We want to share what activities we are doing in the gym this year.  I will also be tweeting various health tips, recipes, etc. as well.  We are looking forward to a FUN  and healthy year!  Go Longhorns!





Thanks,


Coach Brent, Coach Baker and Coach Goode











